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Subject: Online Submission 

12/10/2021 

MRS Joanne Torta 
203 / 11 Lawrence ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I would like to strongly object to the additional bars for the Harbord Hotel, particulary the out door balcony 
& PA system. Noise from the open balcony can not be contained & will spread across the whole 
surrounding & beyond areas 7 days a week! 

Traffic in the area on weekends & PH etc is already chaotic, the loud noisy cars / bikes revving up along 
with their very loud music playing, we don't need any additional cars/bikes trying to get to the beach area 
where there will be more loud music coimg from PA on the balcony. 

When I go for a walk around our beautiful town & beaches particulary after the weekends there is always so 
much broken glass around. Yesterday there was lots o f  broken glass near Shaka & spread on to the roads & 
pathways following the Freedom celebrtaions that where happening in the parks. The bins are always 
overflowing after big days along the beach. 

There is also a lot o f  broken glass on the rocks at Freshwater pool, an area where lots o f  familes walk. 

These happenings are all alcohol fueled gatherings. 

The area does not need any more opportunities for people o f  all ages, but unfortunatley from the younger 
demographic, to get off their faces in Freshwater. I f  they feel need to get wasted, please do not offer further 
encouragement for that to happen in our front / back yard, please. 

I moved to Freshwater only just 12 months ago , 
what was appealing was it had a relaxed community feel & 

was nothing like Manly. Manly is just over the hill 
, 

please leave Freshwater to stay the relaxed residental 
community it is. 
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